
Respected sir/madam, 
  
I am permanent resident here,yesterday I shocked whn I heard news about overseas student 
that they are not able to apply permanent residency any more.Governmement going to pass 
any bill which is going to remove all students and those applicants who already apply PR or 
TR.which does nt seems fair.I know too many people here who already applied PR ,some of 
my friends did too much hard work ,spend too much money and they also lent money  to pay 
their fees.they have already faced too much struggle.one of myfriend she got dipressed and 
vey sick now after she knows that after 4 yrs struggle she has to go back and she already 
applied PR.I am living here since many yrs i never heard that much strict immigration 
rules.This email request is not just from  am sitting with 15 friends who are feeling sorry to 
all overseas  applicants.we all doing requset to australain government pls dont spoil their 
future, even who already waiting there PR.we always appreiciate austalian policies and rules 
we leading very happy life here and  we hope, australian government do justice with the poor 
students. 
  
  
Thnanks & regards, 
  
Mrs bhuller and Friends, 
 


